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Council Referral - Arts, Culture and Events Venues - Request 
for Report on Workplace Diversity and Inclusion 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the submissions from TCU Place and SaskTel Centre regarding Workplace 
Diversity and Inclusion be received as information. 

 
History 
At its June 18, 2018 meeting, the Governance and Priorities Committee received 
submissions from TCU Place and SaskTel Centre in response to a resolution of City 
Council made at its Business Plan and Budget meeting held November 27 and 28, 2017 
requesting a report by June 2018 on Board-approved targets for workforce diversity; 
current workforce diversity figures; and workforce diversity strategy.  
 
The Committee was advised that the Remai Modern intended to submit its report to the 
September meeting of the Governance and Priorities Committee and resolved that the 
submissions of TCU Place and SaskTel Centre be received as information and 
forwarded to City Council.  The City Clerk noted that submission of the referenced 
reports to Council would occur once the report from the Remai was received.  To date, 
the report from the Remai Modern has not been received.  The submissions of TCU 
Place and SaskTel Centre are therefore being submitted to City Council at this time, in 
accordance with the Committee’s instructions and appropriate follow-up with the Remai 
Modern has been undertaken.  
 
Attachments 
1.  Letter from TCU Place dated May 25, 2018 
2.  Email from SaskTel Centre dated June 8, 2018 


